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Grand Chapter of Ohio, OES Service Dog Committee
Contact information is provided in the yellow Grand Chapter Tri-fold for 2021
Grand Chapter of Ohio, OES Grand Chapter Service Dog Committee Update
March 20, 2021

Dear Chapter Secretary,

This communication is being sent to you to share with the members of your Chapter in an effort to update the Sisters and Brothers in the Grand Chapter of Ohio of important information regarding the Service Dog Committee.  The Committee asks that this letter be read in its entirety.  We are aware that this is a long letter, but please do your best to honor the Committee’s request.  Correct and updated information is necessary for careful, complete, and timely communication to members.  Thank you for this courtesy which is very much appreciated!

First of all, the Service Dog video presentation has been posted on the Grand Chapter of Ohio website.  The Committee’s hope is that every member and friend of our Order will be able to access this video in lieu of the promised in-person presentation.

Second, the Committee is continuing to sponsor two previous fund raiser efforts: 

1. the collection of dimes for the “Dimes for Dogs Dime War” which will be collected at Grand Chapter; and,

2. “D” Dollars which are to be given to your Chapter Secretary and then to be forwarded by the Secretary to the Grand Secretary.

Third, Sue Flora is hard at work putting together plans for a Service Dog picnic at the OES Home to start at 3:00 pm on Saturday, August 14, 2021.  The Committee is looking forward to providing every one attending a great time.  See you there!  

Fourth, the statewide “Dining to Donate” event in NE Ohio is set for Thursday, April 15, 2021 for the Applebee’s franchise locations in Ashtabula, Lorain, Strongsville, and Arlington Road/Akron which are under the supervision of Apple America.  The event flyer for these locations is included with this letter.  All other Ohio Applebee’s Restaurant locations are under the direction of RMH Marketing located in Lincoln, NE who is currently conducting a testing/analysis marketing study and the April 15 date cannot be guaranteed or confirmed at this time.  Everyone will be alerted if this information changes.

Fifth, the Eastern Star Charities and the Grand Chapter Service Dog Committee are working on coordinating a “Dog Walk-a-Thon” as a Joint Fund Raiser and has been set for Saturday, June 26, 2021.  Details are nearing completion and once finalized, will be announced by your District Charity Director. 

And finally, the Service Dog Committee would like to encourage members to prayerfully consider designating the Ohio Grand Chapter, OES Service Dog Fund as a beneficiary in memory of a deceased loved one or at the loss of a much loved pet.  A kind expression such as this can go a long way to ease a grieving heart.

In Star Love and Fraternal Friendship,

Sue Flora (#538), Committee Member
Vickie Davis (#248), Committee Member

Jim Pildner (#591) Committee Chairperson

for Applebee’s Dining to Donate To Go Flyer

